
NOTICE 

This scan only represents the application as filed. 
The · information contained herein meets the 
requirements of K.A.R. 5-3-1 or K.A.R. 5-5-1, and 
has been found acceptable for filing in the office of 
the Chief Engineer. The application should not be 
considered to be a complete application as per 
K.A.R. 5-3-1 b or K.A.R. 5-5-2a. 
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Garden City Field Office 
4532 W. Jones Suite B 
Garden City KS 67 46 

Mike Beam Secretary 

TRIPLE B LAND LLC 
PO BOX 363 
LAKIN, KS 67860 

Department of Agriculture 
Division of Water Resources 

May 27, 2021 

Re: Pending New Application, File No. 50,569 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Phone: 620-276-290 I 
Fax: 62 -276-9315 

W\ ' .agriculture.ks.gov 

Laura Kelly, Governor 

This is to advise you that Bradner Tate has filed the application referred to above for permit to appropriate 
240 acre-feet of water per calendar year for irrigation use to be diverted at a maximum rate of 362 gallons 
per minute. Please note this is an existing well, and the application is requesting an increase in rate of 
diversion only (i.e. no additional quantity of water from the existing well). The well is located as follows: 

One well located in the Southwest Quarter of the Northwest Quarter of the Southeast Quarter 
(SWY4 NWY-i SEY-i) of Section 29, in Township 23 South, Range 37 West, Kearny County, 
Kansas. 

Records in this office indicate that you may have a well or wells in this vicinity and you are being 
notified of receipt of this application in order that you may be fully informed of the proposed location of 
the applicant's point of diversion and proposed use of water. Consideration will be given to comments or 
other information which you desire to submit to this office within 15 days from the date ofthis letter. 

You can find the application and site map posted by the file number referenced above at: 
http://agriculture.ks.gov/divisions-programs/dwr/water-appropriation/notices 

If you have any questions or comments, you may also contact me at (785) 296-3495. If you call, please 
reference the file number so I can help you more efficiently. 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
Austin J. McColloch 
Assistant Water Commissioner 
Garden City Field Office 

pc: GMD#3 
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